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08/10/2023  11:25:552023/3994/P COMMNT John Chamberlain Comments from Camden Cycling Campaign

We are the local branch of the London Cycling Campaign and represent the interests of cyclists living or 

working in or travelling through the Borough of Camden.

We have reviewed the Signage Strategy submitted in fulfilment of condition 65 of the original planning 

application. We note some innovative suggestions as regards cycling facilities and wayfinding (e.g. tyre 

inflation and cycle maintenance tools).

We have one comment - the document addresses the issue of identifying residential entrances (pages 28-37) 

but makes no reference to the cycle storage facilities for each building. It will be quite important that residents, 

workers and visitors arriving by cycle be directed to the relevant part of each building and this should be 

addressed both in the wayfinding and the destination signage.
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